
Bulletin: 39-19  

 

TO:  All Greenheck Business Partners 

FROM:  Tim Kilgore 

  President, Sales & Marketing 

DATE:  October 8, 2019 

SUBJECT: Greenheck Rep Survey 

 

It's that time again when we request your valued input on how we are meeting your expectations and 

market needs!  

 

Below is a link to complete Greenheck's annual Rep Partner Satisfaction Survey.  

  

Your Greenheck Rep Advisory Board will be meeting in December. The results of the survey are sent to 

them prior to the meeting for their review and are a vital part of the planning process for the December 

meeting. Please complete the survey by Monday, October 21. 

The Rep Advisory Board and Greenheck value your input and appreciate you taking the time to complete 

the survey. We greatly value your time, so we’ve reduced the number of questions compared to previous 

years.  

 

Click on the link below to begin the survey. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LT8MB9B 

If you wish to personally contact any of the representatives that are on the board, and share specific 

insight, please do so prior to December.  We are pleased to have the following individuals from our rep 

community on the board: 

 

George Herman, Herman HVAC Products, (585) 219-5908, george@hermanhvac.com 

Will Leahy, Dorse & Company, (206) 284-2610, will.leahy@dorse.com 

Shane McKnight, Holden & Associates, (770) 458-4000, smcknight@holdenassoc.com 

Adam Helliwell, Norman S. Wright Climatec Mechanical Equipment Co., (714)-632-9800, 

ahelliwell@nswcla.com 

Mike Lorenz, Jorban-Riscoe Associates, (816)-210-7248, mikelorenz@jorban-riscoe.com 

David Nallick, TMS Johnson, Inc., (763)-233-7028, daven@tmsj.com 

Thank you for your continued sales effort! 


